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2024 Bushfire Community Day – Call for DFES Booth participants  

The Bushfire Centre of Excellence (BCoE) is proud to host the 2024 Bushfire 
Community Day in collaboration with the City of Kalamunda and the DFES Metro 
South East region, on Sunday 6 October.   

The event is targeted at the Western Australian community and will be attended by 
DFES Staff and Volunteers, local governments, and our bushfire partners.  

Last year’s event held at the BCoE attracted over 800 attendees and this year’s 
event promises to be an excellent opportunity to connect directly with the community. 
For an idea of what the day looks like, watch this short video from last year's event.  

The Bushfire Community Day’s key focus is to promote all things bushfire, 
specifically the preparedness actions that Western Australians need to take ahead of 
each bushfire season. The event provides the opportunity for DFES and our partners 
to inform, support and guide Western Australians in the range of educational 
products and materials available to assist with preparing for bushfires. 

We invite DFES business areas to submit an expression of interest to host a booth at 
the event. Spaces are limited, so please get in quick.  

EVENT DETAILS: 

• Date: Sunday, 6 October 2024 

• Time: 10am to 3pm 

• Location: Kalamunda Community Centre, Hedley Jorgensen Park, 2 
Crescent Rd, Kalamunda 

 
YOUR BOOTH 
The BCoE will provide resources such as tables, chairs and marquees. Supplies, 
such as posters and handouts, will need to be supplied by the business area.  
 
HOW TO APPLY 
Please email bcoeevents@dfes.wa.gov.au to register your interest. Expressions of 
interest are due by COB Monday 2 September 2024.  
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